
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of KCP&L Greater Missouri 
Operations Company’s Application for 
Authorization to Suspend Payment of 
Certain Solar Rebates 

) 
) 
)        File No. ET-2014-0059 
) 
) 

 

 

NOTICE OF AN INADVERTENT DISCLOSURE 

 

COMES NOW, Joshua Harden, General Counsel for the Missouri Public Service 
Commission, and Lewis Mills, Office of Public Counsel, to file this Notice: 
 
On October 1, 2013 legal counsel for a party in the above-captioned case sent an e-mail 
to other parties participating in confidential settlement negotiations in the above-
captioned case.  The disclosing party inadvertently included, among others, technical 
advisors to commissioners of the Missouri Public Service Commission.  This inadvertent 
disclosure did not contain relevant information to specific issues in this case, but rather 
was confidential and privileged settlement communications. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
/s/ Joshua Harden 
______________________ 
Joshua Harden 
Mo. Bar 57941 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
PO Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Joshua.Harden@psc.mo.gov 
573-751-7504 
 

/s/ Lewis Mills 
___________________ 
Lewis. Mills, Jr.    (#35275) 
Public Counsel 
P O Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO  65102 
(573) 751-4857 
(573) 751-5562 FAX 
lewis.mills@ded.mo.gov 
 

 
 

 
 

mailto:Joshua.Harden@psc.mo.gov

